
From: Nancy Cao <Nancy.Cao@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 9:08 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Conference travel: Guaranteed Income Now 
 
Good morning Steve, 
 
I am writing to report that on September 28-29 I attended the Guaranteed Income Now conference in 
Atlanta, Georgia. The conference was organized by the Economic Security Project, Mayors for 
Guaranteed Income and the Guaranteed Income Community of Practice. I represented the City of 
Chicago by presenting a case study of our Chicago Resilient Communities Pilot on the second day of the 
conference. 
 
The Economic Security Project provided my hotel accommodation, and meals during the conference 
were provided to all attendees. On Wednesday, I attended two evening receptions hosted by the 
Economic Security Project and Economic Security for Illinois.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Nancy Cao (she/her) 
Chicago Recovery Plan Program Manager 

Office of the Mayor  
 

mailto:Nancy.Cao@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

